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EXHIBIT 2

As this application proposes to modify an authorized auxiliary license, there is no

underlying construction permit.  The purpose of this license modification application is

solely to change from red lighting to dual-red and medium intensity white lighting on an

existing tower.  See attached copies of FAA Form 7460-1 (Notice of Proposed

Construction or Alteration) and the FAA’s Marking and Lighting Recommendation

(approving the proposed change).


